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PUBLIC NOTICE  
Dated: 18.03.2020  

 
Subject: Postponement of Joint Entrance Examination (Main) April-2020. 

  

 

In pursuance of MHRD letter no. Secy (HE)/ MHRD)/ 2020 dated 18th March 

2020, the competent authority of the National Testing Agency has postponed 

the ensuing JEE (Main) April 2020 examinations scheduled on the 5th, 7th, 

9th and 11th April 2020. 

The New dates of JEE (Main) examinations will be announced on the 31st 

March 2020. 

Accordingly, the admit cards for the examinations which were to be issued 

on 20th March 2020 will now be issued after 31st March 2020 only.  

The candidates and their parents are advised to keep visiting 

jeemain.nta.nic.in and www.nta.ac.in for latest updates. They are also being 

informed individually through their registered mobile number/ email-id. The 

candidates can also contact at 0120-6895200 for any further clarification.   
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